left this Mr Lemmy Nwabuisi was demanding my son to come for a meeting before this, yet
when he seems to understand my son does not leave his home why was a date not set to see
him with me there for a meeting to take place at my son's home? It seems house calls was
made to every other tenant accept my son and reports taken.

It was not until after Mr Neville Gray came on the 12/07/2017 did I ever hear anything back
from Mr Lemmy Nwabuisi until the 27/07/2017, and when I did get this correspondence it
was to inform me that Enfield Council were Seeking a procession order and had more
complaints listed which had been made about my son, yet not once did Mr Lemmy Nwabuisi
have the common courteous to inform me there were new complaints being made since
March 2017. Do you think it is right what has happened, to me it seem this is the way Enfield
Council wants to handle things Mr Lemmy Nwabuisi has all my information and my son's
why just leave things if I had been contacted I could have then dealt with this instead I have to
go over hours and hours of information and to me it seems unfair, unjust and unwarranted.

It would take someone that was willing to sit down, not blame and help my son with
everything, as I believe everyone wants this matter resolved. All it would take is for someone
to sit down look at the emails, video and audios that we have, and then maybe you will
understand where we are coming from and how wrong this whole situation has become.
Meeting you it really seemed you wanted to listen and to help I really hope this is the case as
honestly I believe this is what is really needed. The idea of court petrifies my son, my son
does not even want to leave his home let alone go to a court. Not only has my son's health
deteriorated due to the issues which have never been addressed by Enfield Council, I have
very bad health also and I am always at the hospitals due to being under many doctors.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




